PE Lead Release Time

Money has also been set aside to cover the costs of Mr. Griffin being
released to run School Sport and PE. This time has been used to impact
on the following:

Monitoring of standards across the school in PE and School Sport.
Team-teaching with other staff in order to raise standards across the
school.

Attending meetings along with other PE Lead teachers across the
DCC cluster and Tameside borough.

Attending Ofsted guidance training in order to understand the new
framework and how it is applied to Primary PE.

To become part of a Tameside Assessment working group looking at
ways of implementing new P.E. Assessment schemes and strategies.
Resourcing of new equipment to enable better curriculum teaching of
P.E.

Implementation of a new scheme of work (Val Sabin) to ensure
quality of teaching and learning and progression throughout the
school.



